Sussex Academy Sports Boosters

										Date:  7/12/2016
Meeting Minutes
Members in attendance:  Craig Klasic, Jason Mosier, Courtney Sunborn
Treasure Report: We have no new activity.
Old Business: 
New Business:   
· Craig met with Dr. Oliphant . The new AD, Steve, is on vacation and was unable to make it to this meeting. Craig and Jason are hoping to meet with him on July 25th or July 28th at either 4 or 5 p.m. Dr. Oliphant plans to attend and she would like Marty Cosgrove, a board member, to attend the meeting as well. The meeting will discuss our plan for Individual Team Support Groups, including how we will manage  those fundraising monies and our ideas  for the infrastructure of High School focused Sports Boosters.
· Dr. Oliphant also requested that we consider doing a buy-a-brick events for the grand opening of The Nest concessions area.
· We discussed the individual team support groups. Craig typed up a detailed description of our vision for facilitating and encouraging individual sport team support groups for all sports  teams at SA at the high school level. The handout has been shared with all members of SB for review.
· Craig handed out an example of the new SB page on the Sussex Academy website. We discussed the logo and potentially updating it to include the school logo within the SB logo. We plan for the SB webpage to have: important dates about our upcoming fundraisers or events, quick links to the sports page and SignUpGenius, as well as current meeting minutes. We also discussed potentially adding a donate button, via PayPal, on the SB webpage for parents/guardians of sports players who wish to donate funds to SB. 
· We have a new SignUpGenius page. Please email Courtney for the login and password, as needed. 
· We discussed the ideas that Debbie and Courtney came up with for concessions. This upcoming year we will have to concessions areas colon the indoor concession area and the outdoor concession area which we will call the nest. All the details for the ideas for concessions are typed up and were shared with all of the members for review.
· We would like to submit dates ASAP for potential fall Sports Banquet events for all of the high school teams. The dates we came up with (to submit for request for use of the cafetorium in the evening from approximately 5:30 p.m. to 9 p.m.) are: October 27th for Cross County, October 28th for alternative date, November 3rd for Volleyball, November 17th for Field Hockey, and November 18th for Soccer. Debbie- please review these dates and if you see no reason why not, will you please submit them for approval?
· The weight room has been moved into its new home. Sports boosters has been asked to consider purchasing a TV monitor on which students and staff can stream videos. We have also been asked to purchase an erasable white board that can be put up on the wall in the weight room for you for purposes such as a team meeting.
· We were all asked to brainstorm on discussion points for our meeting with the new AD. Items that we hope to discuss are: his vision for coaches communicating with parents, how involved he will be with SB, will we have a Midnight Madness event this year, as well as whether we will be able to charge admission fees for sports events.


Meeting was held from 6:00 - 7:15pm.
The next scheduled meeting is scheduled for Tuesday, August 9th at 6pm in the conference room.
*Sports Boosters meetings are typically held the 2nd Tuesday each month at 6pm.
 
